
 Enjoy delicious Hispanic cuisine while we discuss 
and present student experiences of travel abroad in 

Latin America and Spain. The Bienvenida brings 
together all Spanish Majors, Minors and prospective 
students who are interested and enchanted by the 

Spanish language, Latin American and Spanish 
cultures and travel abroad! 

 
Come and see how learning Spanish can enrich your 

life and how travel abroad can change it! 
 

The Department of Spanish at CWRU would like to 
announce our annual Bienvenida 

Thursday, February 8th at 4:00pm 
Clark Hall 206 

   Free to all current and prospective Spanish students! 

Lorem Ipsum Dolor. 


